
Family Talk – Confident Hope

Colossians 1:1–8

1. Who is Paul writing to in the book of Colossians?

2. Why is Paul thanking God for the people in Colossae?

Paul shares why He’s writing the book of Colossians in these verses. It’s 
obvious to Paul that God has changed their lives and given them the 
understanding of the truth about God’s wonderful grace through the 
sacrifice of Jesus (v.6). 

This week take time to thank God for the specific ways He has revealed 
Himself to your family. Ask Him to continue that work and to supply your 
family with a next step to help you grow in your relationship with Christ. 
God is good and will give you the wisdom to understand the gospel more 
fully as you obey the steps you’ve been given.

Dear God, 

Thank You for working in us, for revealing Christ to us, and continually 
empowering us to live for You. Help us as a family to receive guidance 
and instruction as we hear the Word you gave to Paul in Colossians. 

We love You. 

Amen.

READ TOGETHER

LIVE IT

LEAN ON GOD
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